
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s), 
 
In our final week of this half term, it has been lovely to have the sun shining more often. During the week, our year 
10 students received all of the information and resources needed for their exam preparation. These pre-public 
exams will take place in the week beginning 20th June. The half term break is the perfect time to start to get 
organised with a revision timetable and plan to attend the after-school revision sessions. Our year 7 students will 
also have the end of year assessments starting in the week beginning 13th June. 
I hope that this half term week is also a time for you all to have a good rest and enjoy the Platinum Jubilee 
celebrations over the extended bank holiday weekend. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs Brown 
Headteacher 

Vegetable Garden 
 
Our Creative Technologies department are really excited to have some new additions to their department. They 
have planted out some baby seedlings into their vegetable patches. This has been a collaborative activity with the 
site team helping to prepare the beds and students helping to plant them out. We’re all looking forward to seeing 
(and maybe eating!) some home-grown courgettes, cauliflower, beetroot and pak choi. You might just about be 
able to see them in the pictures below! 
If any parents/carers have any tools or gardening gloves that you have spare and are willing to donate, we would 
be delighted to receive them. 
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Positive Points 
 
As you are aware, we recognise and reward students for all of their positive behaviours and interactions by 
logging positive points on Classcharts. These focus on our FAITH values and our student 7 essentials: the key 
behaviours that we expect in all lessons.  
Over the course of the year our target has been to beat the 5:1 positive: negative ratio that is the recommended 
amount. We are aiming for a 10:1 ratio and I wanted to share just how many positive points have been logged so 
far this year.  
The pie chart below shows the fantastic proportion of positive interactions that we see. The green section 
represents 90% of all points which is absolutely fantastic. 
 
 
Since the summer, staff have issued a total of                                   positive points. A huge well done to all  
 
students who show so many positive attributes every day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


